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POLK COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT 

 
STATISTICAL DATA 

 
West Division 

 
 
 January 5, 2012 Northwest District 
  
  
To: Patricia Jackson ,  City Manager 
  
From: Sergeant John Conover 
  
Subject: Statistical report for January 2012 
 
 

ACTIVITY  
FELONY ARREST 0 
AFFIDAVITS FELONY 0 
MISDEMEANOR ARREST 0 
AFFIDAVITS MISDEMEANOR 0 
OUT OF COUNTY/STATE 
WARRANT ARRESTS 

0 

PROCAP WARRANT ARREST 0 
TOTAL ARRESTS 0 
SEARCH WARRANTS 0 
FIELD INTERROGATION 
REPORTS 

0 

TRAFFIC CITATIONS 0 
INTELLIGENCE REPORTS 0 
STOLEN PROPERTY 
RECOVERED 

$0 

HRS. TRANSPORTING/ 
AGENCIES/DIVISIONS 

0 

OFFENSE REPORTS 4 
NARCOTICS SEIZED $.00 
ASSETS SEIZED $.00 
PATROL NOTICES 0 
FOXTROT REPORTS 3 
TOW-AWAY NOTICES 0 
COMMUNITY CONTACTS 254 
TRAFFIC STOPS 0 
TOTAL DISPATCHED CALLS 
FOR SERVICE 

25 
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In January 2012, there were Six (6) PROCAP captured crimes reported compared to Five (5) in 
January 2011. A Business burglary occurred on Appaloosa Hills Rd. where an unknown suspect 
entered the business and removed welding cables.  
 
A residential burglary occurred on V. Matt Williams Blvd. where an unknown suspect entered 
the residence and removed a purse from inside. Two grand thefts occurred during the month. 
One was on 1st. Street where an unknown suspect removed an Xbox game system and games. 
The second occurred on Commonwealth Ave. at the storage facility where an unknown suspect 
removed a 1998 Wilderness Wildcat travel trailer.  
 
A mail theft occurred on Pine Ave. where an unknown suspect removed the victim’s mail from 
her mail box. A petit theft occurred on 2nd Street where an unknown suspect removed a Bicycle 
from the victim’s yard.  
 
None of the above cases have been cleared at this time and all investigative leads are being 
followed up by the Polk County Sheriff’s Office Northwest Detectives.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


